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Scores Avallable for Medicare's
Quality Payment Program

By Elizabeth Woodcock, MBA, FACMPE, CPC

The federal government recently released the scores for the Quality Payment Program.

Feedback about your performance as reported for 2022 is provided - along with your 2024
payment adjustment. Audits are available by request; these targeted reviews must be
requested by October 9, 2023, at 8:00 pm EST. The penalties are high —a 9% cut to
Medicare reimbursement — so it's worth your time to examine your report to be sure you're
not being penalized unnecessarily. To retrieve your scores and associated feedback,

log in to the program here.

For more information (including how to log in), download the guide available via the
program’s main website. (See the section, “MIPS Performance Feedback Is Available.”)

The contents of The Sentinel are intended for educational/informational purposes only and
do not constitute legal advice. Policyholders are urged to consult with their personal
attorney for legal advice, as specific legal requirements may vary from state to state and/or
change over time.
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https://qpp.cms.gov/login
https://qpp.cms.gov/

